Paul S. Dietzen

Mr. Nick Sauer Lake County Board Chairman 18 North County Street 10th Floor Waukegan, IL 60085

April 10, 2014

Dear Mr. Sauer:

I am writing at this time to express my interest in being reappointed to the Wauconda Fire Protection District Board of Trustees. My current term will expire on April 30, 2014. I was first appointed to the Board in April 2010 to fill a vacancy. I am currently serving as Treasurer and have had that role since November of 2011.

I am a small business owner, living in Timberlake Estates in North Barrington. Although I am not a Wauconda resident, I reside within the Fire District boundaries and I feel that my successful experience as an area businessman brings a good perspective to the Board's work.

I am very involved in my community and have served on my Home Owners Association Board for the last seventeen (17) years as follows:

- Director 12 years
- Vice President 2 years
- President − 3 ½ years (current)
- Lake Management Chairman 3 years (current)
- Grounds Management Chairman 9 years (current)

In my role as Lake Management Chairman I have had the opportunity to work with CMAP, the 9 Lakes Organization and the Lake County Stormwater Management Commission (SMC).

I am available to answer any questions you may have at . I can also be emailed at . Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Paul S. Dietze, / Id

Paul S. Dietzen